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Advice No. 3540T 
 
 
Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
 Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
  ATTENTION: Kristin Russell 
  RE: Advice No. 3540T, Replacement No. 1 – Docket UT-050948 
  DO NOT RE-DOCKET 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
On June 21, 2005, Qwest Corporation (Qwest) filed Advice No. 3540T, Docket UT-
050948, a tariff filing changing the lifeline credit and adding qualifications for tribal 
lifeline. This replacement filing makes a number of clarifying changes as discussed with 
Commission staff. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this filing, please contact Holly Dean on 
(360) 754-3241. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mark Reynolds 
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SECTION SHEET REVISION 
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